
 

 

 

Edmunds Elementary 
 

 

          Welcome to a new school year! 

August 16, 2024 

Dear Edmunds Elementary Families, 

We hope this letter finds you enjoying some summer fun!  The EES PTO is excited to welcome everyone back to 

school.  We are looking forward to meeting and hearing from you! 

The Edmunds PTO is made up of volunteers who work together to support our teachers, administrators, and 

families.   Everyone is always welcome, and we hope you join us! We host events such as the Welcome BBQ, Skate 

Night, and Math Night, and fundraise to provide field trip funds, classroom supplies, and interesting guest speakers. 

Without parents stepping up to help, we would not be able to provide these wonderful experiences for our children 

and families. 

The PTO works because of parent volunteers like you, whether you can help with events, website updates, or 

Costco runs, we need you! We always welcome new ideas and suggestions, and would love to have you participate 

in any way. Working together, we can support a strong, vibrant Edmunds community. The events are fun and a 

great way to meet new people—both for the kids and their families. We hope you can join us at some of the 

following upcoming events (dates are subject to change): 

Welcome Back Ice Cream Social – Friday, August 23rd: 2-3PM. An event for all students and families, it is held at 

Edmunds to celebrate the new school year.  It is a great opportunity to meet other parents and students before 

school begins on the 30th.  There will be popsicles for those who are dairy-free. 

Elementary Back to School Welcome Coffee – Monday, August 26th: 8:15-9AM. Join us for a social gathering after 

bringing your elementary school student to school on the first day. We will set up out front (weather permitting) to 

meet and greet new and returning families. 

Preschool Back to School Welcome Coffee – Tuesday, September 3rd: 8:15-9AM. Join us for a social gathering after 

bringing your preschooler to school on the first day. We will set up out front (weather permitting) to meet and 

greet new and returning preschool families. 

Welcome BBQ Potluck – Friday, September 6th: 5:30-7PM. Join us for a BBQ Potluck on the field at Edmunds. Bring 

your favorite side dish or dessert.  The event is free and open to all Edmunds families. 

More information on upcoming events will be provided once school begins. In the meantime, if you have questions, 

please feel free to contact the EES PTO Co-Leaders: Gretchen Platt (gshuman7005@yahoo.com) and Irene 

Cervantes (ikcervantes@yahoo.com) or the PTO email at askeespto@gmail.com. Enjoy the rest of your summer! 
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